
From: Boyd, Richard  
Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2005 9:23 AM 
To: Yedinak, Lynne 
Cc: Boyd, Richard; Hoover, Albert; Melvin, Jonathan 
Subject: FW: Proposed Revision to A-A-20140C Mayonnaise, Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce 
Importance: High 
 
Lynne – The message below from J.D. provides the comments from PPB. 
Thanks, 
Richard 
 
From: Melvin, Jonathan  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2005 12:36 PM 
To: Boyd, Richard; Hoover, Albert 
Subject: FW: Proposed Revision to A-A-20140C Mayonnaise, Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce 
Importance: High 
 
  
Looks fine to me.   
Essentially the same other than:   
1)format changes;  
2) Inch-Pound changed to Metric in the top; 
3) Removal of specific types of commercially acceptable packaging; and  
4) finally the addition of PSA, Plant Survey requirements for USDA purchases under Contractors 
Certification/Quality Assurance. 
 

From: Hoover, Albert  
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2005 10:47 AM 
To: Melvin, Jonathan 
Subject: FW: Proposed Revision to A-A-20140C Mayonnaise, Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce 
Importance: High 

J.D., 
Please provide comments to Richard Boyd on this CID before April 18, 2005. 
Thanks, 
Al 
 
From: Boyd, Richard  
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2005 9:54 AM 
To: Hoover, Albert 
Cc: Boyd, Richard; Macon, Randle 
Subject: FW: Proposed Revision to A-A-20140C Mayonnaise, Salad Dressing, and Tartar Sauce 
Importance: High 
 
Al – Based on the nature of this product, I am forwarding it to you and Inspection for comment.  
Could you have whoever comments on it send me a cc so that I can maintain the PPB comment 
log? 
Thanks, 
Richard 


